
June 16, 1998

Rhinelander Telephone Company
53 N. Stevens Street
Rhinelander, WI  54501

Transmittal No. 10                                                         Pursuant to Section 61.33(d) of
                                                                                                        the Commission’s rules, this
Secretary                                                                        filing is made on 15 days notice.
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:   Common Carrier Bureau

The accompanying revised tariff material issued by the Rhinelander Telephone Company
(Company), and bearing Supplement No. 2 To Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, effective July 1, 1998,
is sent to you, in duplicate, for filing in compliance with the requirements of the
Communications Act of 1934, as amended.

In accordance with the Commission’s March 25, 1998 release entitled In the Matter of
Material to be Filed in Support of 1998 Annual Access Tariff Filings, Tariff Review Plans,
DA 98-546, the instant filing revises the Company’s End User access rates.

Effective July 1, 1998, Rhinelander will no longer provide interstate End User Access
Service pursuant to its own Tariff F.C.C. No. 1.  This filing cancels in its entirety, the
rates, terms, and conditions pursuant to Rhinelander’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 1.  Instead, End
User Access Service for Rhinelander’s end user customers will be provided pursuant to
the National Exchange Carrier Association’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 5.

Pursuant to Section 61.32(b) of the Commission’s Rules, the original of this letter, Form
159, and a check for $600.00 have been sent via overnight delivery to the Mellon Bank,
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, as of this date.

Customers will be notified of the proposed changes in accordance with the Commission’s
requirements.  Copies of the filing have been provided as indicated.
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Any questions regarding the filing may be directed to me at the address and telephone
number listed on the first page.

                                                                                  Sincerely,

                                                                                  Emmanuel Staurulakis
                                                                                  President
                                                                                  John Staurulakis, Inc.

                                                                                  on behalf of

                                                                                  Kirby Roen
                                                                                  General Manager
                                                                                  Rhinelander Telephone Company

Enclosures

cc:   Rhinelander Telephone Company
        Public Reference Room, FCC - Room 518
        International Transcription Service, FCC - Room 515
        Ms. Judy Nitsche - Room 518
        Mr. John Scott - Room 518


